From: Aislaby Parish Council

Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2023 12:57 PM

To: Lucy Gibson

Subject: Re: NYM/2023/0603 & NYM/2023/0605 - School Farm, Aislaby

Hi Lucy
Thank you for your email. | did try to call but unfortunately you were unavailable.

I'll endeavour to explain. With regards to the retrospective planning, it was felt the applicant was fully aware their
property was listed and therefore permission should have been sought before undertaking any work, it is very
important that Listed Building consent is granted prior to commencing any works and the regulations are there to be
adhered to.

The new application, provided it adheres with the planning rules, the council do not have a problem with, especially
as the request has been made prior to the commencement of any works.

Ultimately this comes down to the fact that works went ahead previously when it was known the building had
conditions on and should have come through planning.

If you require further clarification, please let me know.
Many thanks

Connie

Connie Wiggins

Parish Clerk

Aislaby Parish Council
C/0 Moorgarth

The Mill Green Way
Goathland

Whitby

North Yorkshire YO22 5L
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On Mon, 16 Oct 2023 at 17:07, Lucy Gibson wrote:

Good afternoon,

Thank you for your consultation responses in relation to the above applications.

| am writing to request clarification in relation to your comments. | note that you have objected to
NYM/2023/0603, which is the planning application for the installation of the replacement windows.
However, | have received a response of no objection for the associated Listed Building Consent
application NYM/2023/0605, which is for the same development.

| would be grateful if you could clarify the Parish Council’s position in relation to both applications.

| look forward to your response at your earliest convenience.

Kind regards

Lucy

Lucy Gibson

Planning Officer (Northern Area)

Development Management

North York Moors National Park Authority

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP

w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Normal Working Hours:
Monday - Friday: 9am — 5pm



North York Moors
National Park

Read the new Management Plan for the North York Moors National Park
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